
HARWORTH CHURCH OF 

ENGLAND ACADEMY 

 

Friday 4th November 2022 

 

 

  

INSET Days 

Our 2 INSET days next year are Thursday 25th and Friday 26th May. This will hopefully help 

you to get a cheaper holiday if you wish to go away for the May break. 

 

Monday 7th November - Barn Owls at Brakenhurst on this date. 

 

Monday 7th November – Tawny Owls Education Visit to Conisbrough Castle.  

 

Tuesday 8th November – Remembrance Day assembly and Poppy’s will be sold in school 

from today. 

 

Thursday 10th November – World Science Day – Focus on our Scientists for the term. 

                                                 

Friday 11th November – Eagle Owls at the Cenotaph for Remembrance. 

 

Monday 14th November – Anti-Bullying Week – Focus in school. 

 

Tuesday 15th November – Wise Owls Class Assembly for parents at 9.00am. This will be 

an opportunity for children to show off what they have learnt so far. 

 

Thursday 17th November - Eagle Owls Class Assembly for parents at 9.00am. This will 

be an opportunity for children to show off what they have learnt so far. 

November 

We had a visit from the Fire Service this 
week to talk about firework safety with the 
children. They had a lot of fun learning 
about STOP DROP and ROLL! 

Clubs are starting back as they were last 
half term from Monday and the last week 
of clubs this term will be from 5th 
December.  

We look forward to a lovely Christmas half 
term, filled with lots of singing and fun! 

Thank you, as always, for your 
continued support, 

Kerrie  

  

 

Reading Workshop 

Parents/Carers of Little Owls, Elf 

Owls and Snowy Owls are invited to a 

Reading Workshop on Tuesday 6th 

December at 9am in the school hall. 

This is a repeat of the Workshop 

which ran on Wednesday 12th October 

at 3.15pm. Any parents that missed 

out the first time please come along if 

you can. And of course, any 

parents/carers who came along the 

first time are more than welcome to 

come again. We look forward to seeing 

you. 

 

 

 

 

 

CLUBS CONTINUE AS THEY WERE LAST HALF TERM FROM MONDAY 7TH 

NOVEMBER. 



 

Friday 18th November – Children in Need – non-uniform today. If you wish to bring £1 into 

school for the Charity that would be brilliant. Thank you. 

 

Tuesday 22nd November - Tawny Owls Class Assembly for parents at 9.00am. This will 

be an opportunity for children to show off what they have learnt so far. 

 

Wednesday 23rd November - Barn Owls Class Assembly for parents at 9.00am. This will 

be an opportunity for children to show off what they have learnt so far. 

 

Thursday 24th November - Snowy Owls Class Assembly for parents at 9.00am. This will 

be an opportunity for children to show off what they have learnt so far. 

 

Tuesday 29th November - Elf Owls Class Assembly for parents at 9.00am. This will be 

an opportunity for children to show off what they have learnt so far. 

 

Tuesday 6th December – Parents/Carers of Little Owls, Elf Owls and Snowy Owls are 

invited to a Reading Workshop on this date at 9am in the school hall. This is a repeat of 

the Workshop which ran on Wednesday 12th October at 3.15pm. Any parents that 

missed out the first time please come along if you can. And of course any parent who 

came along the first time are more than welcome to come again. We look forward to 

seeing you. 

 

Friday 9th December – Christmas Jumper Day. Non-uniform and festive jumper! Key Stage 

2 parents are invited to coffee and to hear a Christmas song from each of the Classes 

(Barn Owls, Tawny Owls, Eagle Owls, Wise Owls) at 9am. Key Stage 1 parents (Little 

Owls, Elf Owls, Snowy Owls) are invited at 2.30pm. Both in the school hall.  

 

Wednesday 14th December – Nativity for EYFS parents at 9am. 

 

Thursday 15th December – The HAPPI parent group will be setting up Elfridges for the 

children to buy a gift. Please see the separate letter. 

 

Monday 19th December – A short report out to parents with current attainment and 

attendance figure for the term. 

 

Wednesday 21st December – Last day of term. All in party clothes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


